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Alternative Formats Available 
206-477-5371 TTY Relay: 711 

For more information 
• Visit www.kingcounty.gov/sunsetheathfield 
• Call the project hotline at 206-296-7800  
• Email Caryn Sengupta at caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov 

Update: Single-lane closures resume at SE 35th Pl 
Crews will use single-lane closures during work hours on SE 35th Pl to allow them to 
work on the force main pipe. Intermittent single-lane closures on 164th Pl SE and W 
Lake Sammamish Pkwy will continue. 

What to expect: 

• Single-lane closures on SE 35th Pl between SE Eastgate Way and 162nd Pl 
SE. 

• Work hours: Monday through Saturday, 6:30 a.m. to 7 p.m. (equipment will not 
start until 7 a.m.) 

• Duration: We expect the work to take three weeks, but this is an estimate and 
may change.  

• Flaggers and signage: Crews and signage will assist drivers in navigating lane 
closures.  

• Access maintained: Access to homes and driveways will be maintained and 
prioritized. Access will be maintained for emergency services, waste pickup, and 
mail delivery. 

For more information about ongoing road closures in the area, please visit the 
project website and see the map below. 
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https://www.kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/capital-projects/active/sunset-heathfield.aspx


 

 

For more information 
• Visit www.kingcounty.gov/sunsetheathfield 
• Call the project hotline at 206-296-7800  
• Email Caryn Sengupta at caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov  

The schedule and duration for construction is tentative and is subject to change as work progresses. We 
will continue to provide email notices with updates on timing of specific construction activities. 

For more information  
• Visit www.kingcounty.gov/sunsetheathfield 
• Call the project hotline at 206-296-7800  
• Email Caryn Sengupta at caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov 
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